
On Thursday the 29th of March we had a visitor from the RACV. Her name 

was Anne and she taught us all about being safe around roads.  We all got to 

have a turn at crossing the imaginary road. But, there was lots of traffic so 

we had to be careful and make sure we followed the steps stop, look, listen 

and think. 


